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Nikki Bradshaw

Subject: NWP Delegation in November

From: Dave Baines  
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 9:13 AM 
To: Nikki Bradshaw <nbradshaw@rdek.bc.ca> 
Subject: RE: NWP Delegation in November 
 
Nikki, 
 
Nice to meet you.  
 

1) Topic: 
 Crown Mountain Coking Coal Project Update 

2) Summary: 
 NWP is pleased to provide the RDEK Board with another of our regular updates. Following 

submission of our environmental assessment for the Crown Mountain Coking Coal Project early in 
2024, we’ve gone through several review steps, applied for an received an extension to the 
regulatory timeline, and started work towards updating our application. NWP will review some of 
the changes we are planning for the Project and discuss our involvement in related initiatives. 

3) Designated Speaker 
 Dave Baines – Director Project Development 

4) Action requested from the Board: 
 None – for information only 

5) Meeting Attendance: 
 In person 

6) Will we have a PowerPoint presentation? 
 Yes 

 
Dave 
 
Dave Baines, M.Sc. (He, Him, His) 
DIRECTOR PROJECT DEVELOPMENT 
Crown Mountain Coking Coal Project 
Phone Number: (778) 988-7206 
https://www.nwpcoal.com/  
  

 
 
 
 
 


